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KEY MESSAGES 
 
The BC Hospice Palliative Care Association (BCHPCA) Board of Directors held its quarterly meeting on 
May 26th 2016.  The following key messages are provided for circulation throughout the Membership: 
 
EVALUATE BCHPCA CONFERENCE 2016  
PLANS, PARTNERSHIPS, PROMOTIONS and PRACTICALITIES.  
BCHPCA’s annual conference was held on May 27/28, 2016.  There were over 150 attendees; 45 
different hospice societies were represented.  Thank you to all who attended and took part in the 
learning sessions.  We will be sending out an online evaluation in the very near future –please take the 
time to complete the survey so that we can take your responses into consideration as we begin 
planning for next year.  
 
CONFERENCE 2017  
Next year’s conference is scheduled for Friday/Saturday May 26/27, 2017 at the Radisson Vancouver 
Airport Hotel in Richmond.  Please mark your calendars – you won’t want to miss it! 
 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING  
BCHPCA’s Annual General Meeting was held on Saturday May 28th.  The Annual Report, for the year 
ending 2015, is now posted on the website; please see BCHPCA 2015 Annual Report 
 
BCHPCA ELECTS ITS 2016-2017 OFFICERS 
For the first time, due to the new BCHPCA Bylaws (approved in 2015) the BCHPCA Directors met 
following the Annual General Meeting to elect its Officers; please note the position of Past-President is 
vacant. The BCHPCA Board of Director for 2016-2017 - 

 President - Margaret (Meg) Milner 

 Vice-President – Dr, Marylene Kyriazis 

 Vice-President – Donna Flood 

 Secretary/Treasurer – Caine Liu 

 Regional Director, Fraser – Dr. Heather Mohan 

 Regional Director, Interior – Ruth Edwards 

 Regional Director, North – Sandi Armitage 

 Regional Director, Provincial –Dr. Karen Cook 

 Regional Director, Vancouver Coastal – Elizabeth Beddard-Huber 

 Regional Director, Vancouver Island – Karyn French                                                                                                             

For more information please contact  
M.Y.Lorraine Gerard, Executive Director, BCHPCA   
(604) 267 3013 - 1(877) 410 6297    ed@bchpca.org 

http://bchpca.org/wp-content/uploads/BCHPCA-Annual-Report-2015.pdf
mailto:ed@bchpca.org

